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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Mariah

Last name

Arrowsmith

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

No

Email

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



There are already enough quarries in the area that have impacted homes and businesses,
we do not need another one! This proposed quarry will not provide any real benefit to
Mitchell and if anything, will drive future home owners and businesses away. It's surprising
that this is even planned for an area in the Growth Boundary. As of November next year,
Beveridge and Wallan will be classed as Metro. It doesn't make sense to me. There has

been an overwhelming response against the quarry.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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